
 

TMPIS/CIR/66/22-23          Date:  10th August,2022 
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from T.M. Patel International School!  

 

We cordially invite you for the celebration of 75th Independence day. We request the parents to kindly note the 
details of the Independence day programme. We regret for the inevitable disturbance happened in running the 
classes due to the practice sessions for cultural programme, as holidays and celebration dates are too closed. 
 
Independence Day Programme – 15th August, Monday 

- Children have to arrive in school at 08:00 AM.  
- The Flag Hoisting ceremony will begin at 08:30 AM sharp followed by cultural programme. 
- The cultural programme will conclude by 10:30 AM. 
- Transportation will be provided from school (for students opted for BUS transport) for arrival and dispersal. 

If parents want to take their wards after the programme, they need to avail the out gate pass from class 
teacher by showing the parent ID card. For Van transport children, parents are requested to inform the Van 
drivers about the arrival and dispersal timings. 
 
Note: All participants are requested to pay Rs. 250/- in cash for the costume to the accountant. Children 
need to bring extra pair of clothes, as costume will get submitted on the same day to their respective Class 
Teachers. Parents are requested to come on time to avail seats. Our auditorium is still unfinished, we 
regret for any inconvenience caused including seating arrangements. 

 
Regards, 
 
Principal 
 


